
Good morning! 

Another wonderful day has dawned and we should rejoice and be glad in it! 

 

I trust all is well with you.  

 

This will be the twentieth reflection that we have posted on the Meldrum and Bourtie website 

and shared with you via email. Who would have thought, when we went into lockdown on 

the 23rd March, that things would change and continue to change for so long. It seems things 

may not return to what we used to know for a very long time.  

 

However, the good news is that we are hoping to open Meldrum Church for worship next 

Sunday morning. There will be restrictions and changes and all the information you need to 

know will be on the website for you to see. www.meldrumandbourtiechurch.com 

Please do take a look so that you know what to expect and how we are going to manage 

things. 

 

If all goes well, this may be the last reflection that will be posted. However, we plan to post 

the script of the service so that, if you are not able to be in the congregation, you may be part 

of our worship from your home. 

 

Wishing you God's blessing. Don't forget - God loves you! 

 

Valerie  

01651 806005 
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